
Thank you very much to all of the parents and carers who were able to join us 

last week on our trip to Sutton park. These learning opportunities could not 

take place without your support. The children really benefit in so many ways 

from these “hands- on” experiences. Trips to the park  really support        

children’s language development, confidence, understanding of the natural 

world and physical development as well as being really good fun! 

This week we hope as many of you as possible will join us to celebrate our 

“Children of the World week. This week of activities is a really good  

opportunity for all of us  to get to know each other. It allows us to find out 

about the rich variety of languages, traditions and faiths that our children 

experience at home and with their families and helps to build relationships as 

we get to know one another better. 

On Thursday this week it is  Diwali, the Hindu festival of lights. If you would 

like to find out more about this celebration then you can take a look at the 

CBeebies website and watch some of the films that the children will be 

watching in Nursery school. We hope those of you celebrating this festival 

have a really enjoyable time. 

We will be asking you to sign up for the parent consultation meetings too so 

please look out for the sign up sheets in the corridor in Nursery School. 

Dates for the consultations are overleaf. Please ask the Nursery School team 

if you are unable to attend on the date we have allocated.  

Monday 16th October 2017 to Friday 20th October 2017 

What’s happening at  

Nursery School !  

Children Of the World Week 

Please come along and join in with the fun!   

Everyone welcome!  

Tuesday 17th October  or  Thursday 19th October  

8.30am to 10.30am or 12.00 to 1.30pm 



Snacks and fruit or vegetables for the café  

 In order that we can provide healthy snacks each day in the cafe for the   

children please can children in the  Robins group  bring in a few pieces of 

fruit, some vegetables or some  breadsticks or crackers this week?  If you are 

not sure what to bring please ask your child’s keyworker. 

Harvest Festival Donations 

Look out for the posters in the corridors with details of  

what food items you can donate. 

You can also check out their Facebook page or website for more information 

Please don’t forget to phone us if your child is going to be absent. 

The school telephone number is 0121 675 3408 Add it to your phone contacts. 

“Ready to Learn Workshops”  

Please join us on either  

Tuesday 31st October or Thursday 2nd November from 8.30-10.30am or 12.00 – 1.30pm  

to help your child get a head start in their learning at our “Ready to Learn” sessions.  

Our activities will focus on essential learning skills that will help you support your child on 

their educational and life journey.  

Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations will be taking place  week beginning  

Monday 6th November 2017  

Please put your name and your child’s name on the sheets in the Nursery 

school corridor. This is an opportunity for you to talk to your child’s           

keyworker and to find out how well your child is doing and to find out if there 

are any areas that your child needs some extra support with. 

Monday 6/11/17 Hedgehogs (beg of week) 

Tuesday 7/11/17 Squirrels and Robins ( beg of week) 

Wednesday 8/11/17 Caterpillars am and pm 

Thursday 9/11/17 Hedgehogs ( end of week) and Robins ( end of week) 

Friday 10/11/17 Bumble bees am and pm 

Monday 13/11/17 Rabbits 


